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As a resident of Pine Mountain Estates in Willits, CA, I am concerned about the large scale cannabis growing on some of the
parcels in my neighborhood. It is my understanding some of these have applied for permits.  There are Covenants, Conditions
and Restrictions (CC&R’s) in our neighborhood that preclude commercial agriculture among other activities. I have attached a
copy of our recorded CC&R’s for your use. These CC&R’s were put in place to keep our rural neighborhood a safe and
enjoyable place to live and raise our children.  It is not ag land or industrial land or commercial property.  We have limited
water. The CC&R’s preclude a resident from drilling a well as there is a mutual water company that provides water. But being
on a mountain, water is a limited resource that cannot be used for commercial agriculture and still provide adequate water
for health and safety to the residents.  It is a high fire danger area. It is no place for any commercial activity whatsoever,
particularly one that impacts the neighbors as much as a large grow does. The County must be aware of these restrictions
BEFORE accepting applications for cultivation permits on parcels in the Pine Mountain Estates.  These CC&R’s run with the
property and are discoverable in a Title search.  I would imagine there are CC&R’s in many of the subdivisions in the area and
the County should be aware of them or they will find themselves in a lawsuit.  To grant a cannabis cultivation permit to ANY
parcel in the Pine Mountain Estates is in clear violation of our CC&R’s.
Thank you,
Angela Herman
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